
Town of Cromwell 
Department of Public Works 
Nathaniel White Building 
41 West Street, Cromwell, CT 06416 

March 28, 2024 

Re: Installation of sidewalks and intersection alignment changes

. Dear Property Owner, 

The West Street Connectivity Sidewalk Project contractor will be mobilizing equipment and manpower back 
to Cromwell next week to complete the project. We anticipate some work to begin during the week of April 
1, 2024 and continue through the spring into early summer. 

Our contractor, Martin Laviero Construction, Inc., will return to complete the sidewalks between Allen Road 
and Timber Hill Road and complete punch list items on work done in 2023. 

Project plans can be found at www.cromwellct.com in the Engineering Department page, click the link on the 
left of the page named Projects, Information & Links. Residents/property owners will need to water areas 
where grass seed is appliedto re-establish grass. Mailboxes willbe reset as required. 

Property owners are reminded that the Town is not responsible for damage to objects located within the Town 
Right-of-Way, such as underground dog fences, irrigation systems, etc. We would also like to remind 
property owners of the Town of Cromwell mailbox location policy, which can be found at 
www.cromwellct.com located in the Public Works Department page under Information & Forms. 

It is the Town's policy to keep persons informed and involved when such projects are undertaken. It is 
important that the community share its concerns with us to assist in th� project's development. Anyone 
interested in obtaining further information or providing input may do so by contacting the Public Works 
Department at 860-632-3420. 

Very truly yours, 
<.. 

Jon Harriman, P .E. 
Town Engineer 

Cc: Lgµ,Spina, Director of Public Works 
'-'1llthony Salvatore, Town Manager 

Fred Sifodaskalakis Chief of Police 

Office (860) 632-3465 
Fax (860) 632-3477 

Business Hours: M - F 8:30AM - 4:00PM 
www.cromwellct.com 


